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PROVINCE OF QUÉBEC 
TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE TO THE RATEPAYERS OF THE MUNICIPALITY 
OF THE TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH  

 
 
ADOPTION OF BY-LAW NUMBER 2020-004 "BY-LAW REPEALING THE BY-LAW 
NUMBER 2014-003-001 TO SET THE CRITERIA FOR THE UNDERTAKING OF 
SNOW REMOVAL AND SANDING OPERATIONS FOR PRIVATE ROADS" 

 
I, the undersigned, give notice that By-Law Number 2020-004, "By-law repealing the  
By-Law number 2014-003-001 to set the criteria for the undertaking of Snow Removal 
and Sanding Operations for private roads", has been adopted at the regular meeting of 
Council held on September 14th, 2020. 
 
The Municipal Council feels that the actions taken to acquire several roads in the 
territory no longer requires the By-Law to set the criteria for the undertaking of Snow 
Removal and Sanding Operations for private roads. 
 
This By-Law may be consulted at the Municipal Office, 175 Louisa Road in Wentworth, 
during normal business hours or on our website www.wentworth.ca. 
 
 
Given at Wentworth, this 18th day of September 2020. 
 
 
(signed) 
 
__________________ 
Natalie Black,  
General Manager, Secretary-Treasurer 
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